Aggato - Progetto I ART

All'ufficio del settore socio-culturale

Dear Sir or Madam,

My name is Anais Bloch and I am taking part of the I-art project. I have now been in Calatafimi for 2 weeks
and I am about to develop and produce some urban intervention. My intention is to remind Calatafami’s citi-
zen about it strong historical past and traditions but also to create a link with the new generation.

In order to do so I would like to make use of some of the public pannels in the city. In fact, walking around
the city, I realised that at the moment they are not used at their best and that it would be nice to give them
some additional meaning in hanging some printed photographic material that will reflect the place, as it use
to be at the time.

Therefore, I would need 8 Pannels to be ready for the installation on the night of the 20th of April 2015. 1
have highlighted the location of the panels by use of red marks on the map.

Many thanks for your time and consideration




